Debra Thomeson

From: none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 4:38 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: PS: travel

Seems to me that if the Borough needs to restrict cruise visitors from traveling to PSG for fear of the virus with
them they should be exhibiting the same worries about traveling somewhere and bringing the virus home with
them.

Thank you.

Nancy Strand
907 772 4872




